
LETTER OF APPRECIATION

presented to

Dr. NATASHA MARIA GOMES

Assistant Professor, Goa University,

Goa, India

We recognize her contribution as part of the Content Development Team in the successful
completion of the 8-week MOOC titled ‘Designing Learner-Centric MOOCs’ conducted from January to completion of the 8-week MOOC titled ‘Designing Learner-Centric MOOCs’ conducted from January to 
March 2024 by Interdisciplinary Programme in Educational Technology, IIT Bombay  on  NPTEL-SWAYAM. 

 
As part of the Content Development Team, her responsibilities included writing and

reviewing 4 new modules/weeks comprising video scripts, reading materials, presentation
slides, formative assessments and discussion forum activities. She contributed to the
development of eContent as per the 4 quadrant structure of SWAYAM MOOCs.

We are glad to present this letter of appreciation as a recognition of her efforts.We are glad to present this letter of appreciation as a recognition of her efforts.

Prof. Sahana Murthy
Professor, IIT Bombay17-05-2024


